
 

    
     

   
      

 
     

 
                    

                 
     

 
                   

 
    

 
   

 

From: Jana Nethercott 
To: Jana Nethercott 
Subject: FW: Letter to council regarding Car Show 
Date: March 28, 2022 2:04:30 PM 

Sent: March 28, 2022 12:42 PM 
From: Nikki Chase 

To: Emily Jocius <EJocius@westelgin.net> 
Subject: Letter to council regarding Car Show 

To: The councillors of West Elgin, 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the West Lorne Optimist Club . We are hosting a Car show on 
Sunday July 3, 2022 in Miller Park. We are asking if you would please considered waiving the $25 
pavilion rental fee for that day? 

Our Club is also asking if the municipality would like to donate to this event as you have in previous 
years. 

Thank you for your time, 
Sincerely, 
Nikki Chase 
West Lorne Optimist member. 
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